
 

 

 

The Strand Homeowners Associa�on has contracted to repave all their 
roadways.  These include the 6 (six) roadways that exist in the Single-
Family HOA residen�al area, namely: Whisperwood Court; Rolling Oaks 
Court; Rolling Pines Drive; Marble Court; Amberwood Drive; and Barclay 
Lane. 

The work will start on May 22, 2023, and may con�nue for 3 to 4 weeks.  
During this �me, there may be traffic distribu�on along Strand Blvd. for 
short periods of �me while the paving trucks move in and out of each 
roadway and when the work is being done at the intersec�ons of the 
roadways and Strand Blvd.  Addi�onally, during repaving opera�ons, 
there will be restricted access to the roadways. 

Best Regards 

Michaela Neumann, CAM 
Property Manager 


